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______________________________________________________ 
 

Friday 1st January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday the Government confirmed that schools in the London Borough of Hillingdon will be 
closed to most students and will provide remote learning at home for the majority of students. 
 
However,  
 

- Schools will open to all students with an EHC plan. 
- Schools will open to all students whose parent is a ​critical key worker​ and a second parent is 

not available for child care. 
  
To enable us to plan for these changes The Elliot Foundation has made the decision that Monday 
4th January will be an additional training day for staff preparation. ​Therefore school will remain 
shut to all students. 
 
School will open again on Tuesday 5th January for children of critical workers and those with EHC 
plans. Remote learning will be sent home for the majority of children.  
 
If you wish to access a place for your child as you are a critical key worker please complete the 
following Google Form ​https://forms.gle/JrnBNUzwHGLseG6Q7​ Please complete the form as 
soon as possible and no later than 6pm on Sunday 3rd January. 
 
If your child has an EHC plan then Mrs Townsend and Mrs Chaplin will be in contact on Monday 
regarding the arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ann Bowen-Breslin 
Principal 
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